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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 654 total 
 Kindergarten:  78 
 First Grade:     68 
 Second Grade: 73 
 Third Grade:    68 
 Fourth Grade:  65 
 Fifth Grade:     72 
 Sixth Grade:    74 
 Seventh Grade: 74 
 Eighth Grade : 82 

 
Student Highlights: 
 The first Titan Night In was held on Friday March 2nd.  There were over 110 
students who stayed the night at FCS.  There were many fun activities throughout the 
night. 
 6-8th grade Track will be starting.  Official practices start the Monday after 
Spring Break.  At the Informational meeting there were 90 interested students.  It 
should be a great season. 
  

What’s New: 
K-3 Parent Teacher Conferences will be held the week of March 19th. 

 

Dates to remember: 
 
 March 19-23  K-3 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 March 23-April1  Spring Break 
 April 13  5-8th Karaoke Night 
 April 20  Titan Family Fun Night 


